
The Lee County Tax Assessor’s Office will be 

moving from their current location of 109 Leslie 

Highway, Leesburg, Georgia, to 104 Suite B Leslie 

Highway, Leesburg, Georgia. The new location is 

directly across the street, second floor above the 

offices of the Lee County Magistrate Court. 

 

We will be moving July 5, 2016 through July 9, 

2016, and we will be back and forth between the 

two locations. We will continue serving customers 

as usual through the move. If we miss a phone call, 

please leave a voicemail, as we will be monitoring 

it continuously and return any calls that we might 

miss. 

 

We will be operating full time from the new 

location beginning Monday, July 11, 2016. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as 

we make this move. 


